OFFICE OF THE MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT,

FAISALABAD INSTITUTE OF CARDIOLOGY,
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Notice

Reference to the results of bid evaluation regarding Minutes of Meeting uploaded on FIC

Website. The last date for resolving the objections mentioned in the letters given to the

companies (regarding their documents) are as following:-

1. Drug Medicine 22.07.2020
2. Cardiac surgery 29.07.2020
3. Angiography/Angioplasty 04.08.2020

Failing to do so would to deprive them of the right for their product evaluation.

Medical Superintendent,

Faisalabad Institute of Cardiology,
> Faisalabad



